
FGFOA Hillsborough Local Chapter
Annual Holiday Dinner

We are excited to announce the upcoming Hillsborough
Chapter Annual Holiday Dinner.
Registration will open: Friday, November 1, 2024
Registration will close: Thursday, December 12, 2024.

Event Date: Friday, December 13, 2024                 
Time: 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm
Cost to attend: $25 for members
Cheddar's Scratch Kitchen will provide the meal.

Address of the Event:
11004 N Dale Mabry Highway
Tampa, FL 33618

​If you are not a member of FGFOA, you can CLICK HERE to apply.
​FGFOA staff will email you with login instructions within 2-3 business days.

CLICK HERE to register!!
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